
Our Year 5/6 Underdale Cup
Soccer team won their division
this year. The boys played with
great sportsmanship and skill to
get through to the Grand Final
game. They played with
precision and showed excellent
team work to secure the win
against North Haven Primary
School 5-1. Coach Graham
provided the boys with set plays
and instructions that helped
them improve as the day went
on, resulting in our trophy. Well
done boys!
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Congratulations to Otis and Jimmy who were
chosen to play in the Western SAPSASA Boys
Softball team earlier in Term 1. The boys played
against other districts within South Australia and
their team went through the competition
undefeated. They finished with a Gold Medal and
represented Flinders Park Primary School with
excellent sportsmanship. Congratulations boys. 
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April
12/4 Last day of term - 2.10pm finish
25/4 Anzac Day
29/4 First day of term
29/4 Year 5/6 camp leaves
30/4 Year 5/6 camp returns
May
17/5 Crazy sock day
20/5 National Volunteer week
27/5 Reconciliation week begins

Sports Day 2024
What a wonderful way to spend a Friday at Flinders
Park Primary School. Sports Day 2024 was full of
sunshine, happy faces and athletes trying their
absolute best across a variety of events. We had
year 4,5 and 6 students jumping as high as 120cm
which is outstanding. We had students taking part
in Lacrosse goal scoring events and lots of fun was
had filling up the containers at the Fireman’s Relay.
Thank you to all of our families who were able to
attend our Sports Day this year, it was great to be
able to enjoy this day with you all. All of our House
Captains worked exceptionally hard this year by
attending regular meetings at recess and lunch
times, painting fantastic new banners with
Jeanette, Ms K and Mrs Kilroe. They also worked
really hard to make up their new chants. Well done
to you all. 
This years winners of the Sportsmanship Cup were
joint winners in Wirltu and Yampu. This goes to
show that our students are really engaged in
cheering on their teams and supporting their
opponents to try their best. Congratulations to all
members of Wirltu and Yampu. 
A big congratulations to our Sports Day Cup
Champions for 2024: Wirltu. What a fantastic effort
by all members of your team. Well done everyone. 

Enjoy the 2 week
break.

See you next
term!


